
About WEX:
WEX provides Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students in Years 10, 11 and 12 with hands on
experience and information about job opportunities and career pathways in the Australian Government.

WEX is funded under the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) under it’s Children and
Schooling Program. The WEX program is delivered by the Australian Government in partnership with
ETM Perspectives (ETMP).

WEX Canberra 2022 will run from Sunday 23 October to Friday 28 October 2022 in Canberra, ACT. We are
seeking applications from students attending schools from all over Australia.

All transportation, accommodation and meals will be provided at no cost.

Meeting Indigenous leaders in government and obtaining advice on career planning.
Working alongside Indigenous mentors who will help guide your own personal leadership journey.
Meeting other Indigenous students and future leaders.
Visits to Australian Government Agencies such as the Australian Defence Force, NIAA, Health, Social
Services and Education to help open career pathways.
1 on 1 and small group workshops on leadership, mentoring and how to make the most of your school
learning experience.
Cultural activities.
A Careers Expo, where students can talk to representatives from a range of government agencies.
Prizes and giveaways.

In 2022, WEX Canberra activities and experiences may include:

identify as Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander
be enrolled in Year 10, Year 11, or Year 12 in 2022
be interested in a career in the Australian Parliament or the Australian Public Service
have your school’s support to attend
be emotionally resilient and able to be away from home for up to six days
be confident travelling to and from Canberra without supervision.

Eligibility:
To participate in WEX you need to:

APPLY HERE: 
Scan QR code OR copy link into URL >
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/wex-canberra-2022-application
Questions & concerns email - wex@etmp.com.au


